
 

 

 

 

 
Friday 26th February 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Welcome back to the second half of our spring term. We would like to say a big thank you for all your 
support with home learning in Spring 1.  
 
This half term we will be continuing to use our online learning portal Satchel until the 8th March, when 
it has been announced that schools will be returning. Our theme this half term is ‘Fire Fire!” where we 
will be learning all about The Great Fire of London through non-fiction texts and accounts.  
 
In science we will be learning about plants. In RE will be exploring The Lord’s Prayer and Easter. For PE 
we will be continuing to upload tasks for your child to complete on Satchel, and when we are back in 
school PE kits will need to be brought in every Monday.  
 
If you would like a reminder of Year 2’s Satchel timetable, this can be found on our website pages 
along with the full list of Year 2 spellings. Spelling tests take place every Monday, both on Satchel 
and then in school. Our class timetable for when we return to school can also be found on our Year 2 
Dahl website page. 
 
Furthermore, we encourage that you please continue to read with your child daily. This is an 
excellent opportunity to continue with a school routine.   
 
We hope that by now Satchel is becoming easier to use, however if you are still experiencing 
problems please do contact our Satchel support WW_Covidinfo@koinoniafederation.com .  

If you would like to discuss anything regarding your child, please feel free to contact the school so 
that we can call you back. We will continue to contact all families to check in and see if you need any 
support.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss John and Mrs Laird 

(Year 2 Class Teachers) 
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